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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

08/06/2018  10:36:442018/1325/P OBJEMPER Jean-Paul Froget I wish to object in the strongest possible terms to the application to build a two story roof extension at 144A 

Clarkenwell Rd . I believe the proposed scheme would have a severely negative impact on my property in a 

number of ways, each of which individually are in breach of Camden Planning Guidance issued in March 

2018.
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